
Hello Washington families,

Thank you for your continued support of our students, teachers, and staff! I'm looking forward to a
great month of October!

IMPORTANT REMINDER REGARDING COVID-19 Symptoms
Parents/guardians, please remember to keep your child home and contact the school nurse right
away if in the last 48 hours, your child experienced any of the symptoms listed below, was directed
by school staff or a healthcare professional to stay home from school as a result of an COVID-19
exposure, and/or anyone in your household tested positive for COVID-19 in the last 10 days.

● Fever (over 100.4° F)
● Headache
● Cough
● Chills
● Congestion (runny nose)
● Sore throat
● Muscle aches
● Shortness of breath
● Loss of taste or smell
● Gastrointestinal (nausea, vomiting or diarrhea)

Monday, October 4
● 2nd grade Virtual Fossil Discovery Center presentations, classrooms
● Reading Inventory assessments begin with EL students, 3rd-6th grade (continue all week)

Friday, October 8
● Every Friday is spirit day! Wear your Tiger gear!
● Soccer home games 12:30-2:30 PM
● End of the 1st Quarter



Monday, October 11
● NO SCHOOL

Friday, October 15
● Every Friday is spirit day! Wear your Tiger gear!
● Soccer games at John Adams Elementary, 12:30-2:30 PM
● Report Cards Sent Home

Monday, October 18 - Friday, October 22
● Early Release at 1:10 PM
● Parent-Teacher Conferences, ALL students, virtual/on Zoom

Thursday, October 21
● Earthquake Drill at school

Monday, October 25
● Red Ribbon Week begins (more information about dress up days and activities will be

shared soon)

Tuesday, October 26
● Picture Retakes

Wednesday, October 27
● 1st grade Virtual Discovery Center presentations, classrooms
● Heritage Language Program Parent Meeting, Zoom, 5:00 PM (for parents of students new to

TK and Kinder in August 2022)

Friday, October 29
● End of Red Ribbon Week, morning assembly, basketball court, 8:10 AM
● Soccer Tournament, location and time TBD


